Good afternoon

We write to pass on our compliments to the NSW CHS Sports Association for its continued involvement in making the NSW CHS Cricket tour to UK available to NSW High School students.

We particularly want to congratulate the staff who took the boys on this 24 day tour: Ryan Bolger, Darren Nunn and Andrew Curry. They are to be complimented on such a huge commitment taking 15 teenagers to the other side of the world, manage them, prepare them for both cricket and seeing wonderful sights some may never get access to and teaching them how to find their way around a foreign country, all without incident! That shows outstanding dedication to NSW CHS Sport and its values, the players involved and the huge amount of time and effort that must go in to coordinating such an event.  

Our family have had the fortune for our two sons to be included in these tours. One to South Africa in 2003 (plays for NSW, debuted for Australia in 2011), and now our younger son in 2017 to the UK (as Tour Captain). We see the value of these trips as priceless, and know our boys do and will always carry NSW CHS close to the hearts and minds when it comes to reflecting on their lives path. As the saying goes “someone in this room/on this tour, will go on and play for Australia” and we have one in our own home to show it can happen if you work hard at it.

The camaraderie that develops over the tour also provides many new and longstanding friendships and contacts.

Thank you to all concerned for providing such a wonderful lifetime experience for these players. We are all very grateful.

Regards
Fiona and Stephen Peacock
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